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Hi Ellen,

I recently visited the site to take in the sheer scale of these trees, something that other
members of the Mountain View community will not be able to do once they are gone. These
trees provide large amounts of natural shade, much needed habitat for animals, birds, and
insects, and provide beautiful views. Did you know that redwood trees are some of the best
trees at a process called carbon sequestration on the planet? They are also endemic to the West
Coast of the US. At a time when climate change is a great global concern we should be
protecting living redwoods in perpetuity and ensuring that their population grows and that they
are able to continue sequestering carbon and outlive all of us.

I urge you to consider the building process and the livelyhood of these trees. Surely not all of
them need to be killed. Perhaps you would consider saving the bigger ones that have likely
been there for over 150 years and would continue living for another 150 years if they were not
cut down.

I would also like to know what plans are in place if you do decide that the lives of these trees
are inconsequential. Perhaps a new grove of redwoods could be planted elsewhere to mitigate
the high carbon emissions from the construction of this project. I suggest 100 - 200 redwood
trees which would be extremely beneficial to the community. We would also have to ensure
they are growing and protected indefinitely from being removed. Do you think these terms are
enough? 

What are the developers on this project obligated to do under Mountain View code in terms of
planting new trees and mitigating damage to the environment especially since these are mature
heritage redwood trees?

Again I urge you to reconsider the removal of these trees. 

Thanks,
Lucy
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